
NOTICE 

Issued: April 27th, 2022.  

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the WILD Water Commission at 

wildwatercommission@gmail.com or contact the office at 780-967-0271 

 

Due to a scheduled maintenance shutdown 

all WILD Water Commission bulk fill water 

stations will be out of service from: 

 7:00pm Tuesday May 3rd, 2022  

through 

 12:00pm Wednesday May 4th, 2022 

Delay in timing due to inclement weather.  

We apologize for the inconvenience.  
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